
ENCOURAGING…EQUIPPING…EMPOWERING

From the Principal’s Desk
The first verse of our current
Scripture memory passage, Psalm
37:23-31, tells us that our steps are
directed by God. Sometimes we
expect God to lead us in the really
big decisions in our lives, but God
directs also in the small things. He
shows us one small thing to do, then
another followed by another. All
these small steps will add up to or
lead to something really significant
that God has for us. Most of the people who have done great things for God
have done it in small steps. In the Bible, David defeated the lion and the bear
before defeating the giant. Let’s remember that small things often end up
paving the way to bigger accomplishments for God.

LEAD FAMILY SURVEY - LAST
CHANCE
Thank you to those families
who have already completed
the survey. Tomorrow, Friday 1
September, is the final day for
completion of the survey. The
link has been included again in
the newsletter email today.
Thank you.
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FAMILIES TO PRAY FOR THIS WEEK
Harris ~ Hodges ~ Hope ~ Jones

End of TermEnd of Term
Excursions!Excursions!

PREP - GRADE 3

SECONDARY

Students will be heading to Little Ninja
Warriors on Wednesday 13 September!

Students will be heading out for some 
10 Pin Bowling on Tuesday 12

September!
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HOT LUNCHES
Hot lunches will be coming to an end at the
end of Term 3. Our last day of hot lunches will
be on the last day of Term 3, Friday 15
September.

SUMMER UNIFORM
At the start of Term 4, there will be a 2 week
crossover period where students can wear
either full winter uniform or full summer
uniform (not a mixture of both). Summer
uniforms are in stock at the office and now
would be a great time to check if your
child/ren need any summer uniform items.

GRADE 5/6 CANBERRA TRIP
As the Grade 5/6 class get ready to head off to Canberra next week, we pray
that they have a safe time away filled with lots of fun and learning!  We look
forward to hearing all about it when they return!

TERM THREE PLANNER
Wednesday 12 July  - Friday 15

September

4-8 Sept Canberra Trip
12 Sept  Secondary End of Term
   Excursion
13 Sept  Prep-Grade 3 End of
   Term Excursion
14 Sept  Mt Alexander Chess
   Challenge - Secondary
   Students
15 Sept  Last Day of Term 3

Secondary Food Tech

Secondary students had fun making delicious beef noodles
last week.  To recreate the recipe at home, visit
www.marionskitchen.com/hoisin-beef-noodles/
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2023 Book Week
Primary students had lots of fun dressing up as their
favourite book character, while Secondary students

shared morning tea based on food from favourite books!
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